
Wednesday 9th October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Cantley/Freethorpe Y4,5,6 trip to Gressenhall.

As part of this term’s learning about the Victorians we have organised a trip to the Gressenhall Farm and
Workhouse alongside KS2 pupils from Freethorpe Primary School. The children will have the opportunity to
meet costumed characters, visit the working farm and understand more about what life was like for
Victorian children who lived in the workhouse. One of the activities involves making and tasting drop
scones. As a standard, gluten free flour and oat/soya milk will be used. Please inform Mr Loftus (class
teacher) of any allergies or intolerances prior to the trip.

The trip will take place on Wednesday 20th November. The children will travel to Gressenhall by coach,
which will be leaving Cantley at 9.00am having collected Freethorpe pupils earlier in the morning. We will
return by the end of the usual school day.

We would like the children to come dressed in Victorian costumes to add to the excitement of the day.
Please find costume ideas on the second page. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch or order a
school packed lunch on School Money.

The cost of the visit is £12.50 per child. A message from school money will be sent to you informing you
that this payment is available. Please make your payment and confirm consent via the School Money
system for this visit.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Andrews/Miss Roberts or Mr Loftus. We
look forward to what is certain to be a super day.

Kind regards,

Mrs Kathryn Andrews Miss Shefa Roberts
Head of School Interim Head of School




